

St. James The Great

Roman Catholic Primary and Nursery School Windsor Road - Thornton Heath CR7 8HI

Headteacher: Mr. C. Andrew BA(Hons) QTS PQSI

Telephone: 020 8771 3424

E-mail: stjames@stjamesthegreat.org

Fax: 020 8771 0065 Website: www.stjamesthegreat.org

17th January 2017

Dear Parents

Re: Spanish Club

Miss Ortega is running a Spanish Club after school during the Spring term primarily for Year 6 pupils. She has a few spaces available for Year 5 pupils and if you are interested in your child joining this club please complete the slip below and return it to school tomorrow directly to Miss Ortega. Miss Ortega will let your child know tomorrow if they have a place in the club.

The club will take place on Thursdays after school from 3.30 to 4.30 pm in Class 3.3 commencing on Thursday 19th January.

Thank you.

Mrs M Marchant PA to the Headteacher

St James the Great RC Primary & Nursery School

Spanish Club

Child's Name:	• • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • •	. Class:
My child would like join Spanish Club which	ch will take place on Thurs	days from 3.30—4.30 pm.
Signed:	(Parent/C	Guardian)





National Teaching School designated by

National College for Teaching & Leadership